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Black Hills South Dakota 2017

A high adventure trip to the Black Hills of South Dakota is planned for next spring, June 28 to
July 5, 2017. This trip is being planned by Troops 159 and 129 from Many Waters District and
our district has been invited to join them. This is open to individual Scouts and adults as well.
Scouts need to be First Class and 13 years old by the start of the trip. All adult leaders,
committee members, and parents are also welcome. Again, you do not need to register as a unit,
but can register individually. Additional registration information will be made available this
month.

Stops will include, Pipestone, Badlands, Mount Rushmore National Monuments, Crazy Horse,
the Air Force Museum, and Wind Cave National Park. The cost has been set at $400 (a first
payment of $100 will most likely be due this month). This is a camping trip and we will need to
bring our own equipment and do most of our own cooking.

This trip is being coordinated with the assistance of Denny Peterson who has organized many
such trips. | have worked Denny on many of these trips including 2 historic trails trips to the east
coast and the southwestern United States, Galena, Illinois, and 5 National Jamboree trips.

We will have a short break out session to address any questions at the January Roundtable
(Thursday, January 11, 7 pm at the Church of Latter Day Saints, at 651 Southcross Drive East, in
Burnsville) after the opening and joint announcements. Or you may contact Steve Engel.
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